
-----Original Message----- 
From: Michele Stevens <aksnowgirl@me.com> 
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 6:24 PM 
To: Sen. Mia Costello <Sen.Mia.Costello@akleg.gov> 
Subject: SB 77 
 
Dear Senators Costello, Holland, Revak, Stevens, and Gray, I am encouraging a yes vote on SB 77 
since we have been able to sell online raffles tickets it is much easier to reach the public and to 
sell them thru our nonprofit. This would be a true benefit to our nonprofit. Thank you for your 
time on this matter! 
Michele Stevens 
Petersville Community Non-Profit Corp 
907-242-1696 


